
Marshall Katler, Research Specialist, EH - Molecular & Integrative Physiological Sciences (MIPS) 
 
Marshall has been the safety officer in MIPS for over 30 years.  He has strong commitments to 
green offices such as using recycled paper, recycling waste and composting in the department.  
He contributes to the functioning of the laboratories in EH which contributes to the extensive 
research performed, much of which has directly influenced public health. 
 
Marshall has been extensively involved in laboratory renovations which comprises the entire 
department, always with an eye towards practicality, safety and the best usage of space for the 
scientists.  He always takes care of the tedious duties which require great attention to detail, 
such as hazardous chemicals and many other laboratory requirements.   
 
Marshall can come up with information at a moment’s notice, he has intimate knowledge of 
how our department’s space is being used and by whom and he has great institutional 
knowledge which has proven to be very handy in countless situations. 
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